
 

 

 

 

 

18th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents,  

During our History lessons this half term we have been learning about Stone Age to Iron 

Age. To consolidate our learning and to further enhance our Art and Design curriculum, 

we have arranged a visit from Outback2basics on Tuesday 15th November. We will have a 

whole day of immersive workshops at school to build upon and complete our Stone Age 

topic.  

During our sessions, the children will delve into the Stone Age to gain hands on 

experiences of daily life as well as making fat lamps and learning about Cave painting! 

This will allow children to explore what life was like during the Stone Age and get a real 

hands-on experience of the creative side of living during this period.  Please note the 

children should wear full school uniform as normal as they will be in school, they will 

not have Games on this day. 

The cost of the visit will be £18 which covers the cost of a full day of workshops led by 

the Outback2basics staff. Payment for the visit is to be made through ParentPay. When 

you make the payment, you are giving permission for your child to attend the workshops. 

We look forward to an enjoyable day and sharing our exciting learning with you.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Kandola and Mrs Hine 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 


